
From: Marcus Carmo 
Sent: 20 April 2023 16:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: Support planning application "Labtech" 

Dear officer, 

'Labtech' have submitted a planning application to develop the 
Camden Lock Market site. The development will focus on the 

introduction of new exhibition spaces, installation of new retail 
shop fronts within West Yard, opening up of Dead Dog Basin 
and the erection of a temporary observation wheel. The 
proposed temporary observation wheel will allow for an iconic 
unbridled view of the Camden Market’s heritage buildings from 
above as well as Regent’s Canal and the landscape of London, 
from Paddington in the West to Limehouse in the East. 

We are the owners of Acai Berry. Currently we have 20 
employees. We have two businesses within the Camden area. 
We write to you today in support of this application. 

Best Regards, 
 
Marcus Carmo  
 
Acai Berry Foods Ltd 
London - UAE   
 

     
 

 
 
 

https://twitter.com/acaiberryfoods?lang=en-GB
https://www.facebook.com/acaiberryfoods/
https://www.instagram.com/acaiberryfoods/?hl=en
https://www.tiktok.com/@acaiberryfoods
https://www.linkedin.com/company/acai-berry/mycompany/

